








8-
FRANK HEROY IS IMPROVING

Frank Heroy of the Distribution Center, who was severely burned
when his trailer home on the Elmira Road, was destroyed by fire, is
off the critical list at the Tompkins County Memorial Hospital. His
burns proved to be less extensive and less severe than thought at
firet. His mother reports that at his present rate of recovery he
will leave the hospital within two weeks., A collection of money from
IIR staff and faculty has been sent to Frank.

STAFF ORGANIZATION TO HOLD LUNCHECON

The IIR Btalf Organization will holds its annual spring luncheon
Tuesday, May 31 at the Bowl on the Elmira Road. Arrangements for the
buffet~style luncheon were made by the Staff Social Committee: Carol
Keene, Katherine Anderson and Josephine Richards.

NEWS AND NOTES

Iouis Eberhardt of Materials Lab has recently spent a two-week
military leave of absence with the Sea Bees at Davisville, Rhode Island.

Dean McConnell and Professor Fred Slavick co-chaired a workshop on
"Economic Characteristics and Trends"ipril 20 at a one-day regional
conference at Binghamton conducted bty the New York Committee for the
1961 White House Conference on Aging, fcting Director of Extension
Eleanor Emerson attended the meeting.

Miles Galvin, MS candidate, spent several days on campus last month
concerning his Puerto Rican research project. Miles and his family
are living in Puerto Rico,

Assistant Dean Risley attended the annual meeting of the American
Scciety of Training Directors in St. Louis May 2-5 as State Industrial
Training Council representative. On May 5 he spoke before the Utica
Management Club on "Managers--Born or Developed?'" The following Saturday
he attended the inauguration of Paul Bulger as president of the State
University's College of Education at Buffale. A4And the following Monday
and Tuesday Risley attended a meeting of the State University faculty
senate at New Paltz,

Professor William Whyte was a speaker at a conference cn Research
Levelopments in Personnel Management held last February at the Univer-
sity of California, Los Angeles. While in California, he received the
annual award for special achievement in personnel research from the
Personnel and Industrial Relations Association of Los Angeles.

David Cole, well-known arbitrator and former ILR visiting professor,
recently delivered two lectures on campus on the topie "Where We Are
and Where We Are Going in Labor-Mansgement Helations.!

Professor Kurt Hanslowe attended & meeting  of the Industrial Rela-
tions Research issociation in Detroit May & and 6,

John Douglas, Ph.D. candidate, has accepted an assistant professorship
at Wayne University's School of Business Administration.




NEWS ANT NOTES (con't.)

Professor Harrison Trice will travel to Paris the first part of June
to speak on industrial mental health at a meeting of the World Health
QOrganization,

Dean McConnell will attend a conference at East Lansing, Mich.
May 11 to study the desirability of establishing a research institute,
On May 25 Professor McConnell will be presented an award by ILocal 65,
Retall, Wholesale and Department Store Union “in recogrnition of out-
standing service in the fields of social welfare, medicine, legisla-
tion and recreation for the aging Senator Pat Mc Namara and Cllie
Randall will receive similar recognition.

Dean McConnell will attend a planning conference in Cooperstown
June 1-3 called by Governor fockefeller to developer a clearer under-
standing of the scope of automation,.

Professor John Windmuller was recently appointed to the arbitration
panels of the Federal Mediaticn and Conciliation Service of the American
Arbitration Association,

Professor Alice Cook's picture appeared on the front cover of the
April issue of local 6's Hotel and Restaurant Workers union publication.
For two days a week, for four weeks, Mrs, Cook served as an evaluator in
the selection of persons to take Local 6's training program.

The following 1IR graduates recently participated in Capital District
Extension programs: Richard Hanley 'L8; Jean Couturier, master's candi-
date, Tom Nolan th8, and Jack Sheinkman 'L9,.

The Extension district office staff will. spend May 12 at HQ
getting up~dated on Extension matters, Coming to ILR will he Peg Haymes
from the Capital District, Hattie Schwartz and Patricia Martin from the
Metropelitan New York Office, and Joan Fitzpatrick from the Western
Distriet Office, Several IIR staffers will join the visitors for lunch,
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